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Tasdeaf would like to invite members to submit articles that they 

may wish to share with the community.  

What:   Articles are to be no longer than 250 words  

Deadline:   20th of - February, May, August, November  

Submission:  To Tasdeaf by email - info@tasdeaf.org.au or fax   

   on 03 6228 1966  

 

Important Information  

All contributions, once submitted, become the property of Tasdeaf. 

The editor reserves the right to publish or to edit any article 

submitted for publication. All editing shall strive to remain true to 

the spirit of the original article. Opinions expressed (except in 

articles that are signed in an official capacity) are those of the 

author/s and not necessarily endorsed by the editor or by Tasdeaf.  

All best efforts will be made by Tasdeaf to send out Signpost 

quarterly subject to staff availability, timing, receipt of articles, and 

other circumstances that may occur.  

   

     Contact Tasdeaf 
   

  Hobart Office reception mobile number for SMS:      0418 341 373  
  139 New Town Road | New Town | 7008  

  Ph./TTY: 6228 1955 

  Fax:          6228 1966 

  Email:   info@tasdeaf.org.au  
 

  Launceston Office reception mobile number for SMS:  0438 008 739 

  64 Cameron Street | Launceston | 7250  

  Ph./TTY: 1800 982 212 

  Fax:   6331 4780 

  Email:       jeanette.s@tasdeaf.org.au   

Invitation to submit articles  
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My name is Stephen Nicholson.  

My new role 

is Access 

Coordinator 

and Team 

Leader at 

Tasdeaf.  

I am 

profoundly 

deaf and I 

am native in 

Auslan.  

 

I am happy to be living in beautiful, 

freezing Tasmania! I grew up in 

Sydney and I like to travel a lot to 

see new places. I lived in Canada 

twice (school exchange program 

in 1993 and support organising WFD 

Youth Camp in 2003) and in 

Victoria for 2.5 years.  

 

During my career years, I have 

been working within client services 

both at the Deaf Society (of NSW) 

and Vicdeaf. I also teach 

accredited Auslan courses in NSW/

ACT. I also enjoy working as a Deaf 

Interpreter to support clients and 

Auslan/English Interpreters. I hope 

to share my experience and 

working with you will be very useful.  

Since Tasdeaf and Vicdeaf have 

now merged ð Vicdeaf now has 

Access Coordinators to focus on 

NDIS planning. There are 2 new 

workers based at East Melbourne 

and I am based in Hobart. We will 

work closely to make sure we 

provide good services to all clients 

with NDIS packages.  

 

Soon we will have workshops in 

Tasmania to talk about NDIS and 

what you can get from this NDIS 

package. In Tasmania, the roll out 

for NDIS is different to Victoria and 

other states around Australia.  

 

Tamara Peace is still around and 

she will continue to come to 

Tasmania occasionally to support 

our wonderful Tasdeaf staff.  

 

In the next few weeks, I hope to 

o rgani se  some communi ty 

gatherings in Hobart, Launceston 

and North West Tasmania. It will be 

great to meet you all and I can talk 

about NDIS too. We will be in touch 

with you soon.  

 

If you need to contact me, you are 

welcome to make an appointment 

to see me. We can meet at either 

Hobart or Launceston offices or via 

Skype.  

Stephen  
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The õFriends of 

Tasdeafõ launch  

was held on 

Sunday 17 July at 

Tolosa Park and 

was a great  

success.  

Thank you to all 

who attended and 

helped make the 

day memorable.  

The children were 

entertained with 

face painting, zorb 

ball soccer, balloon 

animals, totem 

tennis and bubble 

blowing. A big 

thank you to PCYC 

for supervising the 

energetic zorb ball 

soccer.  

The weather was 

glorious and the 

delicious smell from 

the BBQ  made it 

almost seem like 

summer!  

Launch of ôFriends of Tasdeafõ 
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õFriends of Tasdeafõ Life member presentations 

Mac Adam, Vicdeaf 

Board President 

presented Life 

Member awards to 

Brendon Cornelius, 

Peter Bailey , Leigh 

Harrison, Diana 

Hodgetts, Derrick  

and Beryl Tabor.  

 

Top photo left to right: 

Mac Adam with 

Peter Bailey  

 

Middle photo  

left to right:  

Peter Bailey, Brendon 

Cornelius, Chris 

Mathieson, Vicdeaf 

CEO 

 

Bottom photo  

left to right:  

Mac Adam  

with Leigh Harrison  
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Hi everyone  
 

From July 1 Vicdeaf and Tasdeaf 

have officially merged.   

 

Thank you to the Tasmanian 

community for supporting the 

decision to align with Vicdeaf. I 

would like to personally thank the 

Tasdeaf staff who have been 

wonderful during this time of 

transition. My role at Vicdeaf is to 

work with Tasmania, our goal being 

to increase services to the 

Tasmanian community.  

 

I am always being asked questions 

about Vicdeaf and what changes 

will occur. We want to answer to 

your questions! Email Tasdeaf at 

any time, info@tasdeaf.org.au  or 

you can contact me directly 

tpearce@vicdeaf.com.au  

 

 

Whatõs been happening at 

Tasdeaf?  

 

Hobart recently had a ôFriends of 

Tasdeafõ Community Day in Hobart 

where we acknowledged the life 

members of Tasdeaf, recognising 

and reflecting on the wonderful 

commitment and support they 

have provided over the years.  

Thank you to all the friends and 

families that made it for the day 

(the weather was fantastic!). We 

hope to have many more 

community events in the future.  

 

 

New staff at Tasdeaf  

 

In other exciting Tasdeaf news, we 

have recently appointed Stephen 

Nicholson as Access Coordinator 

and Team Leader. He will be 

responsible for the Hobart and 

Launceston offices. Stephen has a 

wealth of experience working in the 

community and brings a positive 

and energetic attitude.  

 

Jo France also started with us at the 

time of the merge, and has been a 

 

  What events would you like to      

  see? Email us at  

  info@tasdeaf.org.au  and  

  let us  know!  

deaf news  
Vicdeaf update  
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Audio project - VILLAGE   
by Brienna Macnish, Clare McCracken and Robert Jordan  
 

VILLAGE is a documentary art -project, premiering at Junction Arts Festival 

that explores ageing in contemporary Australia. Created in collaboration with 

the residents of Launcestonõs retirement communities, VILLAGE takes you past 

the manicured lawns and behind the lace curtains to discover what life in a 

retirement village is really like. This audio installation tells very personal stories 

about downsizing, the fear of being burdensome and new beginnings in old 

age with humour and fierce optimism.  

 

VILLAGE is an audio project with a difference, with a philosophy of inclusivity 

at its heart, VILLAGE uses multiple induction hearing loops to deliver the audio 

for the work. This means that you can choose to listen to the work with a  

t-switch enabled device if you wear one. Hearing people or people without a 

t-switch on their device will be provided with hearing loop receivers and 

headphones. We will be captioning the work.  The audience will walk around 

the inside of a building as part of the work and the captions will  be carried 

on an iPad rather than viewed on a screen.  

 

Dates:   THURS 8 Sept:  6pm, 7pm, 8pm  

  FRI 9 Sept:  6pm, 7pm, 8pm  

  SAT 10 Sept   11am, 12pm, 1pm, 2pm, 6pm, 7pm, 8pm  

  SUN 11 Sept   11am, 12pm, 1pm, 2pm  

 

Cost:   $10/$15  

Duration:   45 minutes  

Venue:   Polish Hall, 97 Bathurst St, Launceston  

Tickets:    https://junctionartsfestival.com.au/program/village  

General information  

Golf Championship results  - go to Tasdeaf  

website and look under News and Events  - 

http://tasdeaf.org.au/wp -content/

uploads/2016/08/Gold -tournament.pdf  

mailto:info@tasdeaf.org.au
mailto:tpearce@vicdeaf.com.au
mailto:info@tasdeaf.org.au
https://junctionartsfestival.com.au/program/village
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Stephen Nicholson  Jo France  Anne Blanch  

wonderful support as Office 

Coordinator. If you havenõt met Jo 

yet, please introduce yourself next 

time you are in the Hobart office.  

 

We also welcome back Anne 

Blanch in the north who joins the 

Hearing Link team once again.  

 

Vicdeaf News  

 

Vicdeaf would also like to 

welcome and congratulate 

A l as ta i r  M cEw i n ,  r ecen t l y 

appointed as full -time Disability 

Discrimination Commissioner. With 

Alastairõs personal and professional 

experience of the Deaf community 

c o m b i n e d  w i t h  e f f e c t i v e 

advocacy skills, we expect he will 

have a very positive impact on the 

Deaf community.  

 

 

Also throughout Winter, Vicdeaf 

and Deaf Children Australia (DCA) 

held Community Consultation 

sessions to gather the thoughts of 

the Victorian community on what 

they would like included in a Deaf 

Centre. The sessions were very 

productive and provided a great 

insight into how we could create 

an effective, enjoyable space.  

 

In addition to East Melbourne, 

Vicdeaf also has several other sites 

with the largest being our Preston 

and Geelong Hubs. The Hubs 

create a space where clients can 

access employment, audiology, 

interpreting and information 

services ð all accessible in the one 

place.  

 

Until next time,  

Tamara Pearce  

tpearce@vicdeaf.com.au   

Vicdeaf update  

Below: New staff at Tasdeaf  

mailto:tpearce@vicdeaf.com.au
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Tasdeaf in Devonport  

     

September 19  

October      17   

November   21  
 

From 10.30am - 2.30pm at 

Devonport Community Health 

Centre, 22 Steele St, Devonport. 

SMS for an appointment.  

 

 

Tasdeaf in Launceston  

 

Launceston Tasdeaf office 64 

Cameron St, Launceston - 

available from 9am - 5pm Mon - Fri 

SMS for an appointment  

0438 008 739. 

 

Tasmanian Ushers and Deafblind 

Support Group  - see the notice on 

the opposite page.  

 

Northwest Deaf Club dates  

24 September   

End of October  

 

Soon we will be organising the 

Xmas dinner in November or early  

December. More information soon.   

 

Please contact Maree Doig for 

more information 0427 423 397 SMS  

Tasdeaf North and Northwest  

The five NDIS Foundational videos in Auslan have just been launched 

and can be viewed on the NDIS webpage here: https://

myplace.ndis.gov.au/ndisstorefront/news/Auslan -video -series-now -

available.html  

 

Alternatively, they can be viewed on YouTube here: https://

www.youtube.com/watch?list=PLTwZ -

K9vkmo5ZPcIIfsuYDIGQ4UX5bs6s&v=eUCY9j4JyG0  

NDIS Foundational videos in Auslan  
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The 2016 Paralympic Games 

start  on September 7 2016.    

 

Disabled athletes from across 

the globe will flock to Brazil for 

the Games, which, like the 

Olympics, are held every four 

years 

 

Follow all the news on social 

media. See the links below.  

https://myplace.ndis.gov.au/ndisstorefront/news/Auslan-video-series-now-available.html
https://myplace.ndis.gov.au/ndisstorefront/news/Auslan-video-series-now-available.html
https://myplace.ndis.gov.au/ndisstorefront/news/Auslan-video-series-now-available.html
https://www.youtube.com/watch?list=PLTwZ-K9vkmo5ZPcIIfsuYDIGQ4UX5bs6s&v=eUCY9j4JyG0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?list=PLTwZ-K9vkmo5ZPcIIfsuYDIGQ4UX5bs6s&v=eUCY9j4JyG0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?list=PLTwZ-K9vkmo5ZPcIIfsuYDIGQ4UX5bs6s&v=eUCY9j4JyG0
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When:  Saturday 8 th October 2016 at 1.00 pm  

 

Where:  Launceston Aquatic Centre. Swim,  

  spa or paddle in a pool then afternoon tea  

  in the  Café until 5 pm.  

 

When:   Saturday 10 th December leave home at 9.30 am  

 

Where:  Tasmazia - stay there for maze, Lunch at the  

  Pancake Parlour until 4 pm and then back  

  to Launceston.  

 

RVSP:  Wednesday 30 th November  

 

Can you volunteer to guide/interpret for Deafblind adults?  

It would be very much appreciated thank you.  

 

Please contact:  

 

Carol Brown  -  

SMS 0417474208  

or 

email address: 

scb@bigpond.net.au  

Tasmanian Ushers and Deafblind Support Group  
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Beryl Taborõs 80th Birthday celebration 
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Deaf fitness instructors - Michelle and Jarran  


